
JPS annual meeting @ Hokkaido Univ. 9/16-9/19

• Some of our group members (Prof. Tokunaga, Dr. Kondo, Dr. Mitamura, Dr. 

Kinoshita, Mr. Tsutsui, and Mr. Hirano) participated in JPS annual meeting held on 

Hokkaido Univ. and made presentations.

• A celebration party for Prof. Tokunaga's promotion was held at Sapporo Beer 

Garden. Many alumni also joined the party, making it a lively and festive event. We 

presented Prof. Tokunaga with commemorative gifts related to his favorite things: 

“soccer” and “bismuth” !

At Sapporo Beer Garden
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